
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

 
In re: Application for rate increase by Florida 
Public Utilities Company. 

DOCKET NO. 140025-EI 
 
FILED: AUGUST 26, 2014 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TELEPHONIC DEPOSITION 
 
TO: J.R. Kelly 
 111 W. Madison Street 
 Room 812 
 Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 
 kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that the Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission is 
CANCELLING the deposition of Mr. J. Randall Woolridge scheduled for Tuesday, September 
2, 2014 at 2:30 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
      /s/ Martha F. Barrera 
      Martha F. Barrera 
      Staff Attorney 
      FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
      2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
      Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
      (850) 413-6212 
      mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
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FILED AUG 27, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 04819-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

mailto:kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us


 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

 
In re: Application for rate increase by Florida 
Public Utilities Company. 

DOCKET NO. 140025-EI 
 
DATED: AUGUST 26, 2014 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 I HEREBY CERTIFY that STAFF’S NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

TELEPHONIC DEPOSITION of Mr. J. Randall Woolridge has been served by electronic mail to 

J.R. Kelly, 111 W. Madison Street, Room 812, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400, 

kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us, and that a true and correct copy thereof has been furnished to the 

following by electronic mail, this 26th day of August, 2014: 

Beth Keating 
215 S. Monroe Street 
Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
bkeating@gunster.com 

 
 

 

Cheryl Martin 
1641 Worthington Road 
Suite 220 
West Palm Beach, FL 33409-6703 
cheryl_martin@fpuc.com 
 
 
  

 
 
      /s/ Martha F. Barrera 
      Martha F. Barrera 
      Staff Attorney 
      FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
      2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
      Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
      (850) 413-6212 
      mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
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